
 

  

 

 

Dear Clairton Members: 

The Golden Triangle Skeet League (GTSL) has returned and will start October 6th. Over 
the past several months, we have been getting an increased number of new skeet 
shooters, so I wanted to share another way to meet new people and shoot at different 
gun club facilities. 

The GTSL is a winter traveling skeet league that starts in October and ends usually in 
March. 5-gun clubs are currently involved: Clairton, Greater Pittsburgh, Library, 
Millvale and Tarentum. 

Match-ups are routinely done every 2 weeks on Sundays except for November and 
December months to accommodate for holidays and hunting seasons. Match-ups are 
against one club that we face twice during the season, (once at home and once away) 
making a total of 10 shoots.  

Each match-up is 50 targets (2 rounds of skeet) and the cost is $15 per match-up. Each 
match-up win/loss is determined by two things. 

1. Scratch- The top 5 shooters from each match-up. 
2. Handicap- The top 5 handicap shooters from each match-up. 

a. The best scores out of 250 from each category will determine the winner 
for that category. We can win both, win one or lose both.  

The biggest concern that shooters have is that they think they need to be good 
shooters to participate. This is NOT the case. Winning is only a bonus. The overall goal 
of GTSL is to get shooters involved, meet new people, and shoot at different clubs. 
You don't need to be a member of any club; however, it is encouraged that you are. 
 
Included is the official 2024-2025 GTSL schedule and an email sheet for those who 
don’t get my emails and want to be included. Enclosed is my email if anyone has any 
questions. 
 
Brian Steinert 
GTSL President   
 

briansteinert1@gmail.com 
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